
Response to Associate Editor: Accounting for the photochemical variation of 

stratospheric NO2 in in the SAGE III/ISS solar occultation retrieval 
 

Thank you very much for the feedback. References to the suggested papers on ground-based NO2 

retrievals have been added to the introduction of the manuscript.  


